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ADDENDUM 
 
 
26. West Urban Extension Working Group 

 
As the development of the West Urban Extension continues, it has been 
suggested that a working group is set up to work on behalf of the town 
council and liaise with the developers and others involved in the West Urban 
Extension, e.g. Wiltshire Council, on community matters and projects.  
This could include discussion over facilities such as allotments, a community 
centre and public art installations. Meetings held by the working group will 
be open to the public. 
 
The working group would not be decision making but advisory and would 
report back to Full Council.  
  
Members to resolve to set up a working group and nominate members to 
the working group. 


